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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Tushar & Emma 

Class 2 

Austin & Kenzie 

Class 3 

Olivia & Jamie 

Class 4 

Layla & Miley 

Class 5 

Sienna & Chase 

Class 6 

Cerys & Riley 

Nursery 

Oliver, Jackson & 

Lachlan 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 25th January 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 88.96% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 1 

 

Early Bird 
Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 
have a positive 

attitude 

Everyone has been busy this week with learning and enjoying a 
brief bit of snow.  
Please can you make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and 
gloves in school or nursery every day so that they are warm 
enough when playing outside.  

Absence 
 

We have continued working this 
week on good hygiene routines to try 

to prevent the spread of bugs and germs.  
 

Washing hands after going to the toilet with 
antibacterial soap and drying them completely 

 

Blowing noses on tissues which are thrown away and 
then washing hands with soap 

 

Coughing into the bend of your elbow (rather than 
onto your hand) 

 

If your child is too unwell to come to school or 
nursery then please let the school office know 

(386640) so we can record this on the registers.  

 

7:45—8:45  
£2 per day 

 
More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Punctuality 
 

Doors for nursery are open 8:30-8:45 and 12:15-
12:30 each day.  

 

Doors for school are open 8:45-8:55. Registers in 
school are taken at 8:55 every morning and parents 

should leave classrooms by 8:55.  
 

If you arrive and the door is closed you must go to 
the school office and sign your child in. School staff 

will take your child to school or nursery  
 

Bagels (Early Bird snack) are served in classrooms in school until 8:55. If 
your child arrives after this time they will not be able to have snack.  

HELP! 
 

Any donations of 
spare clothes 
(particularly 

boys underwear) 
would be really 
appreciated. If 
your child has 

borrowed spares 
from school or 
nursery, please 
return these as 
soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

Dates for this term 
 

Friday 15th February—last day of school and  
                              nursery before half term break 
 

Monday 25th February—back to school and nursery 
 

Week beginning 4th March—parent meetings  
    (more information to follow) 
 

Friday 12th April —last day of school and nursery  
                                  before Easter break 
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